
Hello!

God is doing something awesome in my life and I want you to
be a part of it!

This summer, Student Leaders from across the nation will
gather in Denver, CO and I hope to be there as one of them!
This will be a week where we receive evangelism training,
leadership coaching, and powerful inspiration to commit
ourselves to proclaiming the gospel to our generation. We will
return with tools and a plan to strategically lead a movement
to reach our entire school for Christ in the year ahead.

Would you prayerfully consider joining me in this mission by
sending me to this summer’s Student Leader Conference?

Thank you so much for considering this opportunity to partner
with me in proclaiming the gospel to the next generation!

If you have any questions about Student Leader Conference or Decision Point,
feel free to scan this QR code to learn more!

THE STUDENT LEADER CONFERENCE WILL LAUNCH GOSPEL LEADERS!


